Sheilah Melsness sheilahmaria@gmail.com

To Jenelle Berthoud
1/21/2021 5:53 PM






This horrible decision to allow this development 
Needs to be brought to the people for a vote.  This is going to destroy our town!!!  The city should not be allowed to make decisions of this magnitude.
We will form a group to fight this with all our resources!!!
Sheilah Maria Melsness 
Sleeping Willow Ranch
406-552-2212
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